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12 April 2023 

To whom it may concern, 

Further to the Aquind connector Portsmouth, please do not allow this project to proceed. 

It is as has already been stated ill thought out and would be extremely damaging to Portsmouth as a whole. 

It would have an incalculable impact on us. 

Kindest regards, 

Robert Mair 




